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PTO Fundraiser Top Sellers

PTO would like to thank all students who participated in this year’s
fundraiser. This allows us to provide a lot of great things for our
students. 

Top Class - Mr. Wernet’s Classroom
Top Seller - Bentley Ritchey
2nd Place - Reagan Swisher
3rd Place - Landon Rayner

Fall Festival

A special thank you to the PTO and all of the parent volunteers that made this
year’s Fall Festival a huge success. Students and staff really enjoyed the activities
this year. 

CareTeam Corner

The hol iday season is  quickly approaching.  I f  your family
could use some assistance for  the hol idays please contact
one of  our Family Support  Special ists :  Rhonda McQui lk in-
(LES) 330-875-1177 or  Sara Corona- (NN) 330-875-2661 .

November
No School for Preschool Students

PTO Meeting @ NN 6:30 PM

Upstander Class Meetings

Board of Education at NN @ 6:30 PM
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December
Yearbook sale starts
Interim Reports Sent Home
Secret Santa Shoppe

Spirit of Giving Week

Grade 1 Musical @ 7:00 PM

Board Meeting @ Board Office 6:30
Fill the Bucket Week

Preschool Christmas Program @LMS
6:00 PM
Upstander Classroom Meetings
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Substitute Levy - Issue 34

We are on the ballot this Tuesday with Issue 34: Substitute Levy. Learn the facts by
visiting our website at louisvillecityschools.org/district/substitutelevy.

Spirit of Giving and Fill the Bucket Week at NN

It is time once again to make a difference in our community as we
celebrate Spirit of Giving Week and Fill the Bucket Week at our school
December 11 - 15! We will be filling our buckets with canned goods or
other non-perishable items for the Louisville Community Cupboard.
Our goal will be to bring in over 400 items over the course of the week
to match the number of students and staff in our building. Watch for
more information to be coming in the upcoming weeks. 


